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10th June 2022 

 

Dear parents, 

 

Puffins HUBBUB Musical Workshops at Heartlands! 

 

We are excited to announce that next Thursday (16th June) Puffins will be attending a series 

of musical workshops as part of The Music Hub’s Hubbub 2022.  

The coach will be leaving school at 8:00am. Workshops finish at 2:30pm and we hope to be 

back at school slightly later than the end of the day at approximately 3:30pm.  

Children will need a packed lunch and a water bottle. Please contact the office if you 

require a school packed lunch for your child/ren. Can children please bring waterproof 

coats, sunhats and sun cream (hopefully covering every weather-based eventuality!) as 

some of the activities may be held outside. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Anya Finch 

Puffins Class Teacher 
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